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Friday 9th July 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The consultation period for our Pre -School, is now at an end and we are delighted to report that we 

will have a Pre-School facility opening in September 2021! Please could you support us in this 

exciting new venture by spreading the word as much as you can. Thank you! 

We have had a brilliant week in school. The visit to Winmarleigh Hall PGL was a huge success, I 

hope the children came home and told you all about it! They were all absolutely amazing! They took 

on every challenge to the very best of their ability, helped each other out and generally just proved 

themselves to be the group of polite, caring young people that we know them to be. Could you 

please reinforce to them that we were all very proud of them.  

On Monday 12th the children will need to come in their PE kit, as we have Laurie coming from 

Humblescough Farm, to lead a Forest School session. This is going to be followed by a sausage 

sizzle (other options will be available) and in the afternoon we are hopefully going on a local walk 

and / or doing some plate painting. Plans may have to change a little, depending on the weather. 

Please remember that the children will also have lunch provided on Tuesday, as Mathew and 

Haoyu’s parents are making a Chinese meal for us!   

 

On Thursday morning, we are going to St Luke’s Church for our End of Term Service and Prize 

Giving. It would be lovely to invite you all to join us but as regulations currently stand, we would like 

to invite one parent of those children in Years 5 and 6. All the children are to come to school first 

and we will walk to church for 9.15am 

Once again, have a good weekend and COME ON ENGLAND! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Alexander 
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